Docket No.
License No. SNM-1097

70-1113

General Electric Company
ATIN:

Mr. T. Prestor Winslow, Manager

Licensing and Nuclear Materials

Management, M/C
P.0. Box 780

J8s

Wilmington, North Carolina 28402

Gentlemen:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated July 28, 1989, in which you

enclosed revised pages, regardin
insertion into Part 11 of the

g organizational changes at your facility, for
license renewal application.

Your cooperation in keeping us informed of these organizational changes is
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O

appreciated.
Sincerely, e
Edwin D. Flack
Uranium Fuel Section
Fuel Cycle Safety 3ranch
Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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